To whom it may concern,

I've been alerted to the fact that they will be moving women with addictions and mental health concerns into the motel at the Black Pearl on Fanshawe Rd. I am concerned by this as it is a residential area, with a restaurant (that we frequent) right there (The Black Pearl), a toy store next door and other shops in the area. There is also a high school down the road and I see many kids walking down the sidewalk all the time. I realize these women may need help but we implore you to relocate them to a less residential area where the safety of families and children won't be affected or at risk.

Thank you, Christine Daer